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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
25th April, 1958

Dear Sir,

s¢s."EGBERT VINKE"

" With reference to your report No.5633
and previo.s correspondence, and to the overdue
Boiler Survey, 1 shall be glad if you will remind
the Owners or their Representatives that the
Serewshaft Survey will become due at the end of
June next. The Special Survey will become due
in October.

It is concluded the ship is still
laid up.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

C. Ritchie, Esq.,
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